
This week we have: 

- Written prehistoric instructions. 

- Used a range of methods to multiply 2 digit by 1 digit numbers. 

- Learnt about Stone Age food, animals and homes. 

- Made our own Stone Age paint which we used to make some cave paintings. 

- Had PE with Miss Cavannagh who will be focussing on dance this term. 

 

Thank you for all the lovely Christmas gift that I received.  

Our topic this term is called Stone Age to Iron Age, it focusses on Prehistoric Britain. We will also 

be looking at rocks, soils and fossils in science, Making information posters and presentations in 

computing, doing dance in PE and playing squash.  

This term we will have PE on Mondays and Thursdays/Tuesdays depending on the weather. 

Sessions may be indoors or outdoors so please ensure your child has an appropriate PE kit. As well as 

the usual PE Kit of shorts and T-shirt; Jogging bottoms, tracksuits and trainers can all be worn. 

 Please ensure children have wellies in school for use at play times and lunch times. They are 

also used for outdoor lessons such as our Stone Age painting lesson this week. 

Recently homework has been sent out on Fridays due to some last minute changes of plan, 

however normal homework days will resume next week.  Homework this week includes spellings 

with the ‘tion’ sounds, multiplication and writing a short Stone Age diary entry. As a reminder, 

Children are able to access Maths Whizz and Times Table Rock Stars 24/7 so please encourage the 

use of these sites at home. 

Enjoy the weekend 

Mr Brown 


